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 Dismissal info  Messages 

Miss Kirk will be retiring at the end of this term. 
She has worked for the school for many years and 
has worked tirelessly to support all of the children 
in her care.  She is a much cared for member of 
our school community and we will all greatly miss 
her. I am sure you will join me in wishing her   
every happiness in her retirement. 

We have had a small number of cases of Covid 
within school this week, mainly isolated to our 
staff. This has meant that staff levels are slightly 
lower so please bear with us if your child’s      
reading book is not changed over the coming 
days. We have 2 teachers and 2 TAs off at present. 
We are recommending that people continue to 
act with caution and remain off school for 10 days 
or after 2 negative results on days 5 and 6 (day 0 
being the first day of testing) 

Please park carefully and refrain from parking on 
the grass. This morning the bus was unable to get 
up to school and the children had to be walked up 
by the bus driver and this is not ideal.  

 

 

Please note that children in years 4 and 

below will not be released to parents 

and carers who are standing outside of 

the playground with dogs.  

It is essential that staff hand pupils over 

to an adult inside the playground as we 

do not want them walking out of the 

gates unattended, especially as the 

gates lead to a busy carpark.  

Staff will not be sending pupils down 

and will wait for parents to come in to 

collect them. 

I would remind you that dogs are not 

supposed to be on site and must be 

kept on the back bank.   

PTFA 

We would like to restart the 

previously disbanded PTFA 

and are looking for             

volunteers to express an  

interest. Please message  

admin@clareprimary.org if 

you are interested in joining.  








